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An unforgettable experience in Kei Oi 

 

I will never forget the day when I was the MC for the Story-telling Competition. 

 

It happened in mid October 2022 in the hall of Kei Oi Primary School. On that 

day, there were five MCs and I was one of them. There were two parts in the 

competition. The first part was for the junior forms. The second part was for the 

senior forms. 

 

I was responsible to introduce two junior students. I was very nervous when I 

was standing on the stage with shaky hands and feet. When I started to speak, I found 

out that I forgot to turn the microphone on. I felt so embarrassed. But things went on 

well in the end. 

 

This was the most unforgettable experience in Kei Oi. I have learned that I need 

to prepare myself well for anything I do in the future. 


